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No. 26 17th May 2019  

Upcoming Diary Events   
 
Monday 20th May – Year 2 visit to St. Christopher’s 
Church 
 
Half Term Holiday – School closes @ 3.15pm next 
Friday 24th May and reopens 8.55am on Monday 10th 
June. 

 

Polite Reminders 

 Open Door  Monday 3.20-3.40pm 
 PE Lessons Monday & Thursday 
 Please sign your child’s diary every time 

you hear them read.  

Homework 

Reading – Please spend 10 minutes every day 
reading or sharing a book with your child. 

No other homework will be set this week in 
recognition of your child’s hard work this week 
completing assessments. 

Extra Mile Challenge – Make a 3d model of a farm 
or farm animal to put on display in class. Mossop 
the cat, Jigger the dog or Albertine the goose – 
who will you choose? 

Learning this Week  
Your child has continued with their Year 2 statutory 
assessment this week. 
The children have all worked extremely hard and applied 
themselves well. Keep it up! 
In Geography work this week we have been exploring our 
school grounds and created our own maps.  
In our RE work we have been learning about Christian 
Churches as special places. 
 

 
 

Learning next Week  
 In our Mathematics work we will be using and applying 
calculation strategies and look at measures. 
Our English activities will relate to the Mudpuddle Farm 
animal adventure stories by Michael Morpurgo and we will 
be writing postcards and letters.  
In Geography we will be exploring the features of the UK 
and focused on the country of N. Ireland.  
In our RE work we will be making a visit to a real church 
and explore the features of the building and find out 
about their meanings.  
Our Science work will focus on seeds and growing plants. 
Your child will be bringing home a seed to start growing 
over the half term break and begin writing a plant diary. 
 

Students of the Week 

Star Writer – Isaac 
Christian Value – Florence 

Curriculum Award Certificate – Kayla 
 

A big “thumbs up” to our class members who have demonstrated 
consistent Outstanding Behaviour this week! Keep it up! 

 
Florence, Kayla, Mia, Daisy, Isabella, Sienna, Matthew, 

Erin, Elissa & Tilly 
 

 


